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Wednesday 13th March 2024 
 

Year 6 Parent Arithmetic Lesson 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 6 would like to welcome parents into school on Monday 15th April 2024 to join the arithmetic 
lesson 2-2.45pm. 
 
During this time, you will be able to see the types of questions that the children get asked in the arithmetic 
SATs paper as well as strategies used to answer these. You will also have the opportunity to join in the 
lesson and have a go at answering these questions. This is a great way to see how we teach these maths 
skills and will in turn allow you to replicate this at home to support your child. 
 
You can book your session via the Arbor App on your child's profile: 
 
• Log onto your child’s Arbor profile 
• Scroll to the bottom of the page and select ‘Clubs’ 
• This will then take you to select the ‘Year 6 Arithmetic Session’ 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact a member of the year 6 team. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Year 6 Team 
Mrs Hayton, Miss Kauser and Miss Blackstone  

mailto:office@crossleyhallprimary.co.uk
http://www.crossleyhallprimary.co.uk/

